

TOMGC Rules and Greens December 2018

Best of Holidays to the Twin Oaks Men's Golf Club. And with that, lets make sure that we stay members of the Twin Oaks Men's Club by renewing our membership before years end. You should receive no less than 3 notifications from the SCGA, including their link to renew. However, if you've missed that for some reason, the fastest and easiest way to renew your membership is by going to the Men's Club Website and clicking on the link which I've copied for you below. As far as your JC Resorts memberships renewals, you'll need to check with the golf course to see when your membership expires and renew it, in the Pro Shop, before that expiration date.

http://membership.scga.org/start/join/?id=27

We won't discuss Rules in this Newsletter, there will be plenty of time for that next year when all of the new rules hit the ground running. In the meantime, you should know that your Board of Directors for next year is all finalized, and are raring to go. Your officers and committee members for next year, are as follows:

President - Mitch Anderson

Vice President – Mike Martens

Secretary – Bill Jackson

Treasurer - Scott McClellan

Committees:

Membership - Jim Gilbert, Mitch Anderson Special Projects; Dave Mulgrew

Handicap – Al Dyson, Brian Bender, Jerry Smith, Mike Giulianotti

Audit - Mike Giulianotti

Tournaments – Weekdays; Mike Martens and Jack Cabral, Al Dyson, Tom Nesvold, Russ Friesen

Tournaments – Weekends; Scott McClellan, Mike Martens

Communications – Mitch Anderson, Brian Bender, Dave Mulgrew

Rules and Greens - Mitch Anderson

SCGA Delegate - Paul Halem

Scoring – Brian Bender, Jerry Smith, Mitch Anderson, Manley Bland, Scott McClellan, Mike Martens

Senior League – Rick Hiscox, Dave Mulgrew, Scott McClellan, Jim Valenti, Mitch Anderson, Tom Nesvold, Don Dudley

There you have it for 2019. The first mentioned in each committee is the committee chairman, the others are committee members. When you run into these guys, first say excuse me for running into them, but then take a moment to thank them for their service. This club is a volunteer organization, and none of these guys receives any financial support for what they do. Additionally, we have a fine staff at our golf course who goes out of their way to help us with our events. When you have a chance, be sure to thank them for all that they do for us. Happy Holidays, catch you on the flip flop!